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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:37 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 9:15 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
RE: EB-2025-0163 Hello OEB, I would like to formally oppose Enbridge Gas's notice to increase natural 
gas distribution rates. Natural gas rates already get adjusted quarterly which has occurred on July 2024, 
Oct 2024, Jan 2025, Apr 2025, July 2025 for example in the past year. Personally, I work in the healthcare 
sector where wages and reimbursement for services has not been aligned with inflation. From a year to 
year comparison with my most recent bill, it went from $45.69 in July 2024 to $65.75 in July 2025, a 44% 
increase. In the meantime, Enbridge's stock price has increased by 22.74% from the past year. Canada's 
most recent inflation rate has been reported as 1.9%. Enbridge has been generating record breaking 
profits by charging customers rates that surpass the inflation rate for something that is necessary to 
survive. Please consider revoking Enbridge's application for rate increase so that regular hardworking 
citizens don't continue to suffer with these absurdly high utility bills. Feel free to reach out if you have any 
follow up questions. Thanks, Ken 

Name: Ken D 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


